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FLORENCE, SC – McAngus Goudelock & Courie (MGC), a regional insurance
defense firm, has moved their Florence office to 1452 West Evans Street, Suite
102. Cherry & Associates, an occupier services firm based out of Charlotte, has
exclusively represented the real estate interests of MGC since 2011.

“Since opening MGC Florence six years ago, we have been blessed with
representing many great clients in the Pee Dee area,” says workers’
compensation attorney Walt Barefoot. “This new office space will allow us to
be even more efficient and effective in our work.”

MGC is proud to have partnered with Pearce Land Company, a commercial real
estate agency, on the renovation of the building. The firm’s interest and
support for the project from the very outset has been critical for making it a
possibility.
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